
 

Donna Stanley Webb - Class of 1977 

My most vivid memory is Mr. Herron saying, “We 
will have school with or without you.” 

Southeast Memories 
During high school, my family lived at 5427 Norton Ave.  Two of my family 
members also graduated from Southeast: 
• Barbara Stanley Burris SE’78 
• Larry Stanley SE’80 

I remember these classes and teachers: 
• Band, Mr. Dorch 
• Math, Clarabell Julian and Leo Lazzo 
• Food, Doris Bailey 
• Business, Fannie Simmons 
• Clothing, Jeanne Finter 

I attended Homecoming 1977 and participated in C.O.E. 

Beyond Southeast 
Outside of school, I had a part-time job and took care of why brothers and 
sisters. 

After graduation, I got married, had a baby and got a job.  Currently I am 
working at Municipal Court. 

My message to other Southeast graduates is to always do your best at 
whatever you do.  Always keep God first in your life, and ask Him to help 
you in what you do. 


